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About Kojonup 
 

Kojonup is located approximately 250 km south east of Perth on the Albany Highway. It is situated within the Great 

Southern Region, which includes Albany (150 km south), Katanning (40km east) and Mount Barker (100 km south).  

Kojonup is a junction town with a rich indigenous, military and rural history. The naming of Kojonup comes from the 

traditional noongar ‘Kodj’, or stone axe. that was used to hunt game in the area.  Attracted by the natural fresh water 

spring, Europeans settled in Kojonup in 1837 and it became an English Military outpost. Over the next century, the 

town evolved into a contemporary farming community with many of the cultural and historical buildings still present. 

Community Vision: 

Kojonup is a smart region featuring a technologically advanced agricultural community, an educational and historical 

destination, and a healthy and enviable lifestyle. 

Introduction 
 

The Shire of Kojonup is providing commentary to the Local Government Reforms. We have assessed each reform and 

offer the following views on each relevant reform to the Shire of Kojonup outlined by the State Government. 

Whilst reforms can provide controls, efficiencies and synergies it is also important to remember that representation is 

important to local rural and regional communities that are often geographically disparate and isolated.  It is, 

therefore, in the best interests of these communities to be able to manage self-determination when it comes to their 

future, especially on representation matters. 

As you read through our submission, we ask the Minister to bear in mind that the Shire of Kojonup has a strong 

engaged and involved community, clear strategies and an integrated pathway to success.  We are an old but proud 

Shire with a community that is totally invested in forging its future. 

Local Government nationally and in the state of West Australia is diverse and varied given the scale and spread of 

population and economic generators in this great nation and state.   The Shire of Kojonup’s responses are tabled in 

this document. 

“There is a reason we like to leave decision making to the lowest level possible, local issues are best 

dealt with by local people…” Trevor Whittington, Farm Weekly 2022 

 

CONTACTS:  

Grant Thompson Cr. Ned Radford 

 

Chief Executive Officer Shire President 
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 The Western Australian Local Government 

Association (WALGA) is constituted under the 

Local Government Act 1995. 

 The Local Government Panel Report and the 

Select Committee Report included this 

recommendation. 

 The Local Government Panel Report 

recommended that WALGA not be constituted 

under the Local Government Act 1995. 

 Separating WALGA out of the Act will provide 

clarity that WALGA is not a State Government 

entity. 

 

 

Kojonup supports this reform. 
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